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NSBHS SAC Minutes
Monday March 6, 2017
www.nsbhsac.weebly.com
Attendees: Chiampou Kathleen, Croak Deborah, Davenport Cherie, Hibel Tammy, Hopkins Eleeta Sue, Hubbard Jacqueline, Hughes
Samantha, McClary Brian, Merrick Timothy, Mitchell Janet, Narbeth
Chris, Pandy Jessica, Perrotta Breonna, Perrotta Rhonda, Stach Jennifer
Non-Attendees: Alonzo Deborah, Arieti Nicole, Brady Ann, Chenoweth Karen, Ferner Stacy, Galarneau Grace, Hunsberger Frank, Hunsberger Kaitlynn, Marsh Robin, McCartney Michelle, Meade D'ann, Mikos Tracey, Mosher Mary, Norman Johnna, Wassem Phil, Williams Hugh
Guests: Rose Rizzo

1. Welcome – Mrs. Croak called the meeting to order at 6:00 and thanked everyone for coming.
2. Minutes – A motion was made and seconded, February SAC minutes were approved.
3. Old Business - None
4. Principal’s Comments -  Mr. Merrick shared the following information:
· Uniform policy – grey has been added to the uniform school colors are effective immediately

· Week of the Cuda is occurring this week

· Medallions of Excellence were awarded, NSBHS has 2 National Merit Finalists, our Art students and Band were recognized for excellence, Showdolls scored 12 out of 20 at the competition

· Upcoming events – FFEA conference occurred on Saturday on campus.

· SGA attended the state conference

· Tech parent night on Wednesday March 8, 2017

· FFA Ag EXPO on athletic field

· Ford Drive Event, Saturday March 25 on our campus, a great way to raise funds for our school – FORD will donate up to $6,000.00

· Spring testing has begun, 9th and 10th grade FSA ELA, PERT Mathematics and PERT for Dual enrollment

· Prom tickets are for sale online until 3/24.  After that date, sales will only be available @ school, March 29 – April 5

5. Budget Update – our current SAC budget is $6885.07
6. Teacher Funding Request – Mrs. Rizzo presented a teacher funding request to cover the substitute funding for a stem conference where she presented.  The request for $120.00 was approved by the SAC committee
7. DAC Update – March 1 DAC updates were provided for SAC members to review
8. SGA/Campus update – Breonna Perrotta presented information going on throughout our campus.  SAC received a gold rating at their recent trip to the State competition.  This week is Week of the Cuda.  All the proceeds will go to the Humane Society.  Events include the Teacher Lip Sync Battle, King Cuda and the Carnival
9. Public Input/Concerns/Announcements-  Mrs. Perrotta commended the new Guidance secretary, Mrs. Chloe Joniec.  Spring break begins Thursday March 9 at the end of the school day.  AP testing begins on May 1 and will run for 2 weeks.
Meeting adjourned at 6:20
Next Meeting: Monday April 3, 2017
